Decatur Quilters Guild Board Meeting
January 13, 2021
 
Mary Traxler called the meeting to order at 9 a.m.  Present were Mary Traxler, Sy McElvain, Sharon Thompson, Cheryl Feyen, Virginia Franklin, and Rita Ham
Mary Traxler made a motion to place the October minutes on file as presented.  There were no meetings in November or December 
Treasurer’s report:  Sy McElvain made a motion to place December Treasurer's Report on file for audit. Seconded by Sharon Thompson.  All Aye.  
Virginia Franklin Membership Report.  Currently there are 53 members.    
[bookmark: _Hlk42764671]Committee Reports:  
decaturquiltersguild.com Website:  
Mary Balanga is passing along the responsibility of overseeing the Website.  Mary Traxler and Virginia Franklin will be reviewing the pages and updating sites.  Any suggestions or if any member would like to help with the website, please contact Mary Traxler.    
Quilt Fest:  
The Board decided to postpone the Ruby Celebration Quilt Fest until April 8 & 9, 2022.  Vendors will be contacted.  The payment for Liability Insurance will be paid from the General Fund in 2021.  The Ruby Red Quilt will be raffled off at our May luncheon.  Anyone wishing to obtain or buy tickets, contact Virginia Franklin.
Newsletter: 
We will continue to send out the newsletter.  Anyone having completed a project, please send a picture to Jeanette Devereaux with a bit of description.  Any news you want to share, pass it along.  
Appropriations: 
The Board will present a motion at the Business Meeting to forego spending the $300 in Appropriations for the next year.

Adjourn at 9:50 a.m. with motion by Mary Traxler.
